
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

To: Board of Trustees

From: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent of Schools

Subject: Approval of Permian High School 
Head Boys’ Basketball Coach [BG-A]

Date: March 29, 2005

An interview committee including myself, Gilbert Vasquez, Gary Gaines, Dr. Steve 
Brown, and Darren Allman interviewed three applicants for the head boys’ basketball 
position at Permian High School and chose Shawn Almond as the finalist.

Shawn has been the head boys’ basketball coach at the Woodlands for the past six years.  
He is a 1990 graduate of Permian High School where he had a distinguished career as a 
student / athlete lettering in basketball and football.  Mr. Almond graduated from the 
University of Texas in 1994.  His first coaching position was at Bonham Junior High in 
Odessa and after one year went to the Woodlands as the freshman basketball coach,

********************

It is recommended that the Board approve the recommendation for employment of Shawn 
Almond as head boys’ basketball coach at Permian High School.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis
Superintendent of Schools


